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Dear Balboa Community Members, 

San Francisco Planning has prepared the responses to comments (RTC) 

document for the Balboa Reservoir Project, Case No. 2018-007883ENV, 

which responds to comments regarding physical environmental effects of 

the project that were received on the Balboa Reservoir Project Draft 

Subsequent Environmental Impact Report (draft SEIR). The RTC 

document and the draft SEIR constitute the final SEIR, which is available 

at https://sfplanning.org/environmental-review-documents. 

A hearing to consider the certification of the final SEIR for the 

Balboa Reservoir Project is scheduled at the Planning Commission 

on Thursday, May 28 at 1 :00 p.m. or later. The agenda for the May 28 

Planning Commission hearing showing the order of items at the hearing 

will be available at the Planning Department website, www.sfplanning.org , 

by close of business on Friday, May 22. 

NOTE: Because of the COVID-19 Shelter in Place Order, Planning 

Department staff are working from home, and the Planning Commission 

may hold the certification hearing remotely. Members of the public are 

encouraged to participate. Additional information may be found on the 

Department's website at www.sfplanning.org. To reduce risks to outside 

service providers, the Department is aiming to limit the distribution of hard 

copy documents. Please contact Jeanie Poling if you still require a hard 

copy of the responses to comments document. 

If you have questions please contact: 



Jeanie Poling 

Senior Environmental Planner 

415.575.9072 

Jeanie.Poling@sfgov.org 

ct:i>Z:~flWi:i~~~ : 415 .575.9010 

Para informaci6n en Espariol llamar al: 415.575.9010 

Para sa impormasyon sa Tagalog tumawag sa: 415.575 .9010 
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